
 

              

Dear Parents, 

On Wednesday, December 6, 2017 both Grade One classes will be participating in an Advent Church 
Tour as a part of our Religion program. We will board the bus at 9:00 and drive over to OLPH Church. 
There we will have the opportunity to get a close-up look at different areas of the church and also how 
the church changes inside when we enter the season of Advent. We will be leaving the church to return 
to the school at 10:45. 

After the tour, children will have a juice box and a cookie provided by the church. Please send a ‘safe 
pocket snack’ if your child has allergies, but all children will be able to have a juice box. 

There will be a $3.00 bussing cost for this trip. The cost may change due to the number of students 
participating in this activity. Please go onto Power School and use the ‘Parent Portal’ to pay for this trip. 
(If you have any trouble or questions about using Power School, please call Mrs. Roberts at the school 
office 780-467-7972.) We will need 2-3 parent volunteers from each class to accompany us. (There will 
be more chances to volunteer on Dec. 21 and 22 to help with gingerbread house decorating and Polar 
Express activities.) Please pay and return the volunteer form by Monday, December 4th.  

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Stadnick 

Mrs. Noel 

 

     --------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I, _________________________, am available to volunteer for the OLPH 
Church Tour field trip on December 6th from 8:45 – 11:00 a.m. 

Phone Number ____________________________________ 
 


